
VIA RESS

December 3, 2024 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

RE:  GrandBridge Energy Inc. 
2025 IRM Application – Reply Submission 
OEB File No: EB-2024-0025 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

Pursuant to the OEB’s letter dated November 29, 2024, GrandBridge Energy Inc. (“GrandBridge Energy” or “GBE”) has 
reviewed the OEB’s draft decision and rate order and rate generator models for its 2025 IRM Application and confirms 
their completeness and accuracy. In the draft decision and rate order, GrandBridge Energy is referred to as 
“GrandBridge”. We request that this be changed to either GrandBridge Energy or GBE.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Gaetana Girardi  
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Revenue Assurance 
GrandBridge Energy 

c.c. Borden Ladner Gervais, John A.D. Vellone


